
 
 

 

 

Please come to a  

Drop-in session at the Village Hall 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 

6.00 pm to 8.00 pm, to consider  

Parish Priorities 

for the next 15 years 

 

There will be displays on each of the topics raised in the 

Questionnaire you will have received with the September parish 

magazine, and people on hand to discuss your queries with you. 

You’ll be most welcome to give your views which the Steering Group 

and parish council will take into account in the responses they send 

to the South Downs National Park Authority, and in the future 

preparation of a Neighbourhood Plan for the parish.  

 

Refreshments will be provided. We hope to see you! 


